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Happy New Year!  We hope you have had a 
fabulous Christmas and New Year and wish 

you a happy 2024. If you have any        
questions or concerns regarding your child, 

please do not hesitate to speak to us.  
We are here to help.  

  

Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is: Helping hands and helping each other. 

We will be using these texts: Postman Bear, Mr Gumpy’s Outing 

We will be learning the rhymes: 5 Currant buns, 5 Little speckled frogs and 5 Green bottles 

We will set activities that encourage the children to explore. We will work with the children to develop their communication skills  

through Speech and Language activities and build up their tolerance to different experiences and learn through a sensory approach.  

 
 

                                                           
                             
 
 

 

The children have really settled well into 

nursery and are beginning to show        

familiarity in their daily routines. They 

have all built strong, positive relationships 

with the adults in class.  

 

Please remember to check Showbie for 

updates of what your child has been up to 

each week in class.  

This half term we will continue to work 

with the children to  
 

• Learn our routines  

• Communicate using signs/symbols/ 

words 

• Explore new areas  

• Develop our sensory tolerances 

• Access daily speech and Language 

therapy sessions 

• Access daily Attention Autism        

sessions 


